
 

 

Issue Number 3 

17th March 2023 

DIARY  DATES 
MARCH 
Monday 20th 

Governing Council Mtg 
 

Tuesday 22nd 

Yr 3 Beerenberg 

Strawberry Farm Visit 
 

Friday 24th 
HARMONY DAY 

ASSEMBLY 9am 
 

Mon 27th—Fri 30th 

Parent Teacher Interviews 
 

Thursday 30th 

SWIMMING CARNIVAL 

Yrs 3-6 
 

Friday 31st 

SAPSASA Swimming  

Yrs 4,5,6, 
 

APRIL 
Tues 4th—Thurs 6th 

Year 6 Camp 

 

You can contact us: 
Telephone:  8362 4666 
Email:dl.0131.info@schools.sa.edu.au 
Web:  www.norwoodps.sa.edu.au 

Dear  Families, 

We have been able to welcome several new families to their learning journey at NPS 

over the past few weeks and it is great to see new connections forming. It is fantastic 

to see so many families coming into the school yard in the morning and after school 

to connect with others. Speaking of connections, Parent Teacher Interviews are the 

perfect opportunity to come and connect with your child's classroom teacher/s. 

During these meetings, teachers will share information about student learning and 

their next steps, and families are encouraged to provide their perspective about how 

their child is progressing at school. The booking platform for interviews will close at 

4pm Friday 17th March, so if you have not yet made an interview time, please 

contact your child's teacher via email to arrange this. 

The recent Pupil Free Day was a good opportunity for our staff to come together and 

undertake some collaborative learning. We were fortunate to continue our journey in 

supporting students with engagement in learning and meeting the needs of all 

learners with Nikki Wadewitz from Positive Minds Australia, who led us in a workshop 

about Neuro-diversity. It was very engaging, and we look forward to the next 

instalment in our professional learning. Staff also investigated the ways we teach oral 

language skills in the classroom and how this can assist students in developing their 

vocabulary and describing their learning with more accuracy and confidence. We 

also spent part of the day refining our approaches to curriculum implementation and 

how this is linked to our Site Improvement Goals in writing and numeracy. It was a 

very productive day! 

Last week we celebrated Italian Day which was an exciting explosion of colour, food 

and fun! Students were treated to Italian dancing and singing, and our special guest 

Signor Lino entertained us with a detailed explanation of the piano-accordion and 

then a talented demonstration. It was great to see the students dancing and 

celebrating all things Italian. I especially enjoyed my visit to the Colosseum! Our year 

6 classes took responsibility for activities in the yard including pizza races, and the 

gelati available on the day was very tasty! A big thanks to Signora Selina, Marissa and 

our staff for making it a memorable celebration. 

This week the NAPLAN assessments were completed by the year 3 and year 5 classes. 

The results of these assessments will help us to track our progress towards our Site 

Improvement Goals and monitor the academic achievement of our student cohorts. 

It is important to remember that the NAPLAN results represent a moment in time in the 

learning journey of each student, and do not reflect their interests, personalities and 

experiences. Our teachers continually provide targeted and timely feedback to 

students about their learning and use supportive formative assessment techniques 

including student self-assessment, peer to peer feedback and student to teacher 

feedback to ensure there is open communication about individual learners and their 

progress. 

Next week we will celebrate Harmony Week. Harmony Week is the celebration that 

recognises our diversity and brings together Australians from all different 

backgrounds. It’s about inclusiveness, respect and a sense of belonging for 

everyone. On Friday students are encouraged to wear orange to show their support. 

During Harmony Week we focus our attention on the fantastic inclusive practices at 

NPS including the GREAT DREAM, Friendology and building Respectful Relationships. 

Please feel free to come along to our assembly on Friday 24th March at 9:05am and 

wear some orange! 

Our annual Year 3-6 Swimming Carnival will be held on Thursday 30th March at the 

Burnside Community Pool and all families are welcome to attend. More information 

and consent forms are being sent home in paper copy today. 

 Kind regards, 
 

Melissa  
        

Proud Sponsor of  
Mulberry Hall 

 
 
 

Friday 7th 

GOOD FRIDAY 
 

Monday 10th 

EASTER MONDAY 

Friday 14th 

LAST DAY OF TERM 
 

EARLY DISMISSAL  

2:15pm 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

 

NORWOOD PS TERM PLANNERS 2023 



 

 

UNIFORM SHOP  

A reminder that the uniform shop opening hours are Tuesday and Friday mornings between  

8:30 and 9:15am.  For direct orders or if you have any questions regarding uniforms,  

please email Jocelyn  -  jocelyn.duggan979@schools.sa.edu.au  
 

By the way, if you’re missing a button …or several, please note our uniform shop  

have spares.  



 

 



 

 

 



 

 Disclaimer 
Please be aware that the school does not endorse the external activities and organisations advertised in our newsletters—

information is shared in good faith. Parents should exercise due diligence when determining their child’s involvement. 


